
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

14 December 2023 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
Thursday 21 December 2023 - Christmas Party  
 
On the afternoon of Thursday 21 December, we will be having our 
Christmas Parties in school.  Can your child please come to school in 
their Christmas Jumper or party clothes.  No make-up, jewellery or 
heels please. 
 
We can no longer accept food donations as we have a number of children 
with severe food allergies. 
 
Thank you for your support and co-operation. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mrs S Titherington 
Head Teacher  
 
 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


